
1

Atkins, Caelan

From: s.chatband <
Sent: 30 March 2023 12:37
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquid Interconnector Portsmouth

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Planning Inspectorate 
I am emailing you to voice my strong objection, to the proposed interconnector which is proposed to run through 
Portsmouth via Eastern Rd and Langstone Harbour. These proposals will cause chaos in the city and will also affect 
the thriving  allotment community at Milton Piece and Hope Cottage. I am particularly concerned with the area of 
Langstone Harbour which is an area of SSI and the effect of this on marine wildlife will be fatal. 
We do not want or need an interconnector in Portsmouth or surrounding area. Please, please, please turn down this 
application. 
Yours sincerely  
Sue Chatband  
 
 
 
 




